Greetings from NPPO-Myanmar!
NPPO-MM has been issuing Import Certificate for the plants and plant products that are intended to import into Myanmar from trading partners. 
Phytosanitary Certificate from country of origin must be attached with import plants and plant products. 
Please take note that the No. of Import Certificate for Plants and Plant Products (4 digits, highlighted in green colour in the attached sample of Import Certificate) must be described in Additional Declaration of Phytosanitary Certificate of country of origin. It will come into effect on 1st October 2017. 
Transition period will be until all consignments using the existing certificates have been cleared import inspection.       
I appreciate your assistance in informing your border officials of our request to add No. of Import Certificate in Phytosanitary Certificate of country of origin. Sample of Import Certificate with general attachment for quarantine significant pest and treatment are herewith attached for your information. Import Certificate will be valid for (3 months) from date issued.
I would invite you to contact via email on directorppddoa@gmail.com the IPPC Official Contact Point of Myanmar should you have any questions regarding this matter.
 
Kindest regards,
Aung Kyaw Oo
Director, IPPC Official Contact Point for NPPO-Myanmar
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